
  

Trips and Tours 2017
Regional Music Tour 
(Years 8–12)
APRIL 2017

Tintern Grammar’s Music School will be offering students 
in the Wind Symphony and Senior Jazz Band the 
opportunity to participate in an Eastern Australian 
performance tour at the end of term one, 2017.  
For approximately ten to twelve days, the students will  
be given the opportunity to participate in workshops and 
performances with some of Australia’s premiere 
educators/composers in the Symphonic and Jazz Band 
fields. Students will also collaborate with like-minded 
peers from Queensland, regional NSW and the ACT. 
Students will develop performance skills and there will  
be opportunities to observe high quality performances in 
Brisbane, Newcastle and the ACT. (Itinerary still to be 
finalised). Other activities during the tour will include 
sightseeing and a visit to Dream World (including a 
performance and a day of rides).
Students will be billeted by the families of some schools 
visited, and will also stay at hotels or backpacker hostels. 
The approximate cost is $2,800, and will cover transport, 
accommodation, meals, entry fees and travel insurance.

Expression 

of Interest

90 Alexandra Road Ringwood East VIC 3135 
Phone +61 3 9845 7777 Fax +61 3 9845 7712

www.tintern.vic.edu.au

Antipodeans Middle Years 
Vietnam Tour (Years 8–10)
SEPTEMBER 2017

Tintern Grammar is excited to announce the launch of  
an Antipodeans Middle School Tour to Vietnam. This gives 
your son or daughter a life-changing experience in the 
world beyond the classroom. Students will travel as a  
team to participate in:
• A sustainable, hands-on community project
• An adventurous team trek
• An exploration of the amazing sites of Vietnam
The 14 day Antipodeans Vietnam Tour drives students  
to take responsibility for their actions and develops 
teamwork and leadership skills. Guided by an expert 
support team, students gain a true appreciation of their 
host country, become ‘global citizens’, and of course, have 
the time of their lives! The cost will be $4,990 and includes 
all airfares, accommodation, meals, tours and treks.

GRAMMAR

China Tour ( Years 10–12)
APRIL 2017

Tintern Grammar is again offering a tour to China in March 
and April 2017, for students in Years 10-12. Departure will be 
in the last week of Term 1 2017, returning at the beginning of 
the second week of the Term 1 holidays. The cost will be 
approximately $4600 depending on the number of students.
The tour is open to all, with preference given to students 
studying Chinese Language, History, Geography, Economics 
or Art. The main requirement, however, is for students to 
show a real interest in learning about a country that is of 
immense importance to Australia for a wide range of 
economic, strategic and cultural reasons. The cities selected 
for next year’s tour are Beijing, Xi’an, Shanghai, Suzhou and 
Chengdu in south-western China.

Register your Expression of Interest here

If additional information is required  
please contact:
Anna Riddell: ariddell@tintern.vic.edu.au

http://www.eventbrite.com/e/tintern-grammars-school-tours-2017-expressions-of-interest-tickets-25833696281 

